
Readington Middle School – 2022-2023
Gaming Club Permission Slip

Please review, complete all sections, and return to:
Ms. O’Connor - Room 315 and Ms. Vail - Room 407

Join the Gaming Club to be part of a positive, fun, organized environment for students to play various
types of games: tabletop games, card games, video games, etc. Playing these games will help
students develop social skills and new friendships, critical and creative thinking skills, and problem
solving skills. Ms. Vail and Ms. O’Connor will provide a number of previewed games to teach students
how to play. Students may also bring in games that have been previewed by Ms. Vail and Ms.
O’Connor.

My child, ________________________________________, has permission to participate in the
after-school activity, Gaming Club.  I understand that students will be under the supervision of
Ms. Vail and Ms. O’Connor from 2:30 to 3:30 pm in the library on the club meeting dates (schedule to
come). I will pick up my child promptly at 3:30 pm and understand that continual lateness will result in
my child not being able to participate in the club. Students are also required to remain in good
standing according to the RMS discipline program in order to continue attending Gaming Club
throughout the year.

____________________________________ ______________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Contact Information

____________________________________ _______________________________
Parent/Guardian Name Phone Number

____________________________________ _______________________________
Emergency Contact Phone Number

____________________________________ ______________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature Date

---------------------------------------------------------------Cut-Here-----------------------------------------------------------

KEEP FOR YOUR INFORMATION

Join the Gaming Club Google Classroom using the code: ybkgwpn

We will meet in the library on Sep 28, 2022

Check Google Classroom for meeting dates, updates, or cancellations.


